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Dear Senior Parents/Guardians: 

For parents and loved ones, graduation day is a day filled with pride, memories 

and high expectations. You have supported your children through many years of 

schooling and now can happily share this proud moment with them. We have 

begun the detailed planning necessary to make commencement memorable. 

We hope you will join us to ensure that the event is a dignified evening for 

everyone. 

Please read the enclosed Graduation Agreement carefully, discuss it with your 

child, and send the signed copy to the Main Office as soon as possible. All seniors 

will review the same information at their rehearsal, and they are expected to 

. adhere to the specific standards without exception. 

” We have enclosed a calendar of events for the last months of school. 

Attendance at the three graduation rehearsals is mandatory. Students also must 

be properly attired at rehearsals and graduation. 

Senior students are responsible for the completion of outstanding obligations 

including the return of books and equipment by June 10. After the deadline, 

diplomas will be withheld until after graduation. 

This is an important event, and we want to maintain the dignity of the occasion. 

Any behavior which is inconsistent with this purpose or which detracts in any 

way will not be tolerated. Diplomas will be presented after June 18 to those who 

elect not to participate under these conditions. 

| am looking forward to sharing this day with you and your family. 

Congratulations to you and your child for reaching this important milestone. 

Yours truly, 

Principal


